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February 27, 2020 
 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
SD Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
 

Re: Docket EL20-001 – In the Matter of the Joint Request for Approval of an Amended 
Electric Service Territory Boundary Agreement between Black Hills Electric Cooperative, 
Inc. and Black Hills Power, Inc. dba Black Hills Energy 

  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
After staff filed the companies’ signed addendum and related exhibits on January 27, 2020, additional revisions 
to the legal description were needed to better describe the boundary. No maps need to be changed from the 
resulting revisions and both companies have confirmed that they agree to the revisions. Included as part of this 
filing please find: 
 

1. Revised Legal Description – Exhibits C and D 
2. Redline Version of Legal Description Reflecting Changes to the January 27 Legal Description 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lorena Reichert 
 


